
All members of the Waroona business 
community are urged to attend a 2.5 hour 
business strategic planning workshop with 
business strategist and respected international 
conference speaker Barry Urquhart.

5:00pm - 7:30pm | Tuesday 19 November 2019
Waroona Football and Netball Club, Parnell Street, Waroona

Together we can create a sustainable, prosperous future for the 
business sector in Waroona. 

The workshop aims to develop a business investment 
strategic plan that will:

•	 Create a closer partnership with the business sector
•	 Understand what the Shire can do to assist current and 

future business and investment
•	 Identify projects that the business sector wish the Shire to 

develop and progress, to foster business and tourism
•	 Formulate strategies to attract tourists
•	 Determine how the business sector will best work with 

the Shire to increase retail spending within the district

Food and beverages provided.

RSVP by Wednesday 13 November to Sue Cicolari:
      (08) 9733 7800           eso@waroona.wa.gov.au

Waroona Strategic Business
Development Workshop


